
 

 

 
ADA TOWNSHIP PLANNING COMMISSION 

MINUTES OF THE MAY 20, 2011 SPECIAL MEETING 
 
A special meeting of the Ada Township Planning Commission was held on Friday, May 20, 2011. The 
meeting was called to order at 1:00 p.m. at the Ada Township Park classroom, 1180 Buttrick Ave. SE, 
Ada, MI. 
 
PRESENT:  Angela Butterfield, Henry Hoeks, Tom Korth, Mike Lunn, Bob Lowry, Norm Rhoades 
 
ABSENT:  Sara Easter 
 
OTHERS PRESENT: Betty Jo Crosby, Randy Damstra, George Haga, Mischelle Sytsma  
 
STAFF PRESENT:  Jim Ferro, Planning Director, Mark Fitzpatrick, Parks Director 
 
PUBLIC PRESENT: Bryan Harrison 
 
The special meeting was called as a joint work session meeting of the Open Space Advisory Board and 
the Planning Commission, held for the purpose of discussing possible revisions to the riparian protection 
standards contained in the zoning regulations. 
 
Commission members and Open Space Advisory Board members discussed various alternative 
approaches to revising the riparian protection standards. 
 
PUBLIC COMMENT 
 
There was no public comment. 
 
ADJOURNMENT 
 
The meeting was adjourned at approximately 2:30 p.m. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
________________________ 
Susan Burton 
Township Clerk 
RS: jf 


